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For Immediate Release  December 7, 2018 
 

MCTXSheriff Searching for Robbery Suspects 
 
 
On December 06, 2018 at about 10:45 AM, Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office were dispatched to a 
Robbery/Attempted carjacking on Woodlot Circle in The Woodlands. Upon arrival, Deputies learned an 
elderly male and female were visiting the residence to deliver food to an elderly family. The female victim 
was exiting the vehicle when two black males approached her. The suspects demanded money from the 
victims while pointing a handgun at them.   
 
During the robbery, the suspects grabbed the male victim’s wrists in attempt to steal his watch. The other 
suspect began to physically assault the female by striking her multiple times in the face, causing injury. 
One of the suspects was able to grab the male victim’s cell phone but dropped it in the yard while running 
away. 
 
The suspects are described to be black males in their early twenties. The suspect vehicle is described to be 
possibly a Jeep Renegade, red or a dark orange in color (pictured below).  Montgomery County Sheriff’s 
Office Homicide/Violent Crimes Detectives arrived and are currently investigating.   
 
If you have any information about the identity of the suspects please contact the Montgomery County 
Sheriff’s Office 936-760-5800 or contact Multi-County Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP (7867) and 
refer to Case Number 18A353761. 
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